
GRASS PATCH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION 

PO BOX 56 
GRASS PATCH  WA  6446 

  
President: Michael Ietto 

  
Economic Regulatory Authority 
GPO Box 8489 
Perth Business Centre WA 6849 
  
  
  
Dear Sir, 
  
I am writing this letter to you on behalf of the Grass Patch Community Development 
Association. 
  
We are interested in obtaining water from the Esperance to Kalgoorlie water pipeline for 
the residents in our townsite, local Caravan Park, Pioneer Memorial garden, town and 
school sporting ovals and for beautifying the townsite.   
  
The town water supply in Grass Patch is very limited as it comes from one dam, which 
does not hold enough water to last the townsite residents throughout summer if all the 
above mentioned areas are maintained and kept alive throughout the whole year, which 
then leaves the townsite looking very ugly and unattractive to not only the locals but 
visitors.   
  
With such a shortage of water we are unable to maintain our town and school sports 
ovals, which not only impacts on community groups in not being able to hold any sporting 
activities and therefore going outside the community for sports, it also impacts on our 
local school (which also obtain water from the same dam), as they are unable to hold 
multi-schools athletic carnivals and other sporting events. 
  
We would be very appreciative if you could take our communities’ needs into consideration 
to enable us to obtain water from the Esperance to Kalgoorlie pipeline when it is 
constructed. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
  
  
  
  
Michael Ietto 
  
  
 


